From: Katherine Tigges [mailto:ktigges@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 01, 2015 1:14 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Official Travel Disclosure for ILEAD USA 2015

Hi Steve,

Katherine Tigges attended ILEAD USA 2015 from June 22-25, 2015 in Springfield, IL for professional development purposes. Katherine’s expenses (program materials, lodging, meals, and ground transportation) were covered by the Illinois State Library.

Thank you,

Kat Tigges

Teen Services Librarian

Chicago Public Library

